St. Peter's Primary School



Newsletter: 17th May 2024

News:



The pupils in Year 6 have worked so incredibly hard this week, completing their end of Key Stage Two SATs. Well done and congratulations to all of them for their amazing attitude and determination to do their very best. The pupils celebrated with a 'chill-out' games day and pizza party. Well done Year 6!

Mrs Yarnold would like to thank Mrs Miles and Mrs O'Rourke for cooking 28 breakfasts every morning this week - the sausages and bacon sandwiches were delicious. THANK YOU!



Year 2 have been looking at statistics this week. We have been learning how to create a tally chart and a block diagram. **Mrs S Smith**







Year 3 have enjoyed art lessons this term here are some photos of the mosaics we have finished making for our Romans topic. The children have been learning about what mosaics are, how to plan to create a patterned mosaic and using glue, mosaic tiles to create their beautiful mosaics. **Mrs Eaton**









Awards:

	Pupil of the Week	Book Worm	Behaviour Champion
Nursery	Maya	Finley	Nikolas
Reception	Georgina	Nataliia	Elsa
Year 1	Scarlett	Mylo	Flo
Year 2	Erin	Jeron	Amelia
Year 3	Hubert	Oliver	Faith
Year 4	Freya	Rozalia/Phoebe	Mia
Year 5	Indie	Theo	Josh
Year 6	Whole of Year 6	Whole of Year 6	Dylan

Breakfast Club and After School Provision:

REMINDER:

During the nicer weather we take the children outside from 3.45pm-4.15pm. Please do not arrive to collect your children before 4.15pm as there will be no-one available to answer the door.

Please note: <u>ALL SESSIONS MUST BE PRE-BOOKED.</u>

Breakfast club is available from 7:45am and is £3.50 per child, per session, reduced to £3.00 per child for siblings.

After school provision is available until 5:30pm **PROMPT** and is £5.00 per child, per session, reduced to £4.00 per child, per session for siblings. Please note, late collection will incur a charge.

Please ensure you book after school provision via the MCAS app by 12 noon of that day. If you have any problems with this, contact Mrs Unwin in the office.

Prepared for School:



Please come to school dressed in your Forest School clothes, with your outdoor boots/wellies in a carrier bag.

Reception - Wednesday

Year 2 - Thursday



Reception - Tuesday - wear kit to school

Year 1 – Thursday – wear kit to school

Year 2 – Monday – wear kit to school

Year 3 – TUESDAY – wear kit to school

Year 4 – FRIDAY– wear kit to school

Year 5 – Monday – wear kit to school

Year 6 – Thursday – bring kit and change in school

When children come in kit it allows for more time to be used as physical activity rather than time changing.

Uniform – LOST PROPERTY

We have lots of unclaimed jumpers and cardigans that the children have left outside on sunny/warm days. None of these items are named so we are unable to get them back to their owner. Please let the office or your class teacher know if you think the unclaimed items could be yours.

Please ensure all uniform is clearly marked with your child's name. Thank you for your co-operation. **Mrs Yarnold.**

May

18th Golden Trophy Football Tournament – year 3, 4, 5, 6 24th End of Summer Term 1



June

3rd Summer Term 2 begins 11th Green Spider Climbing – year 4

<u>July</u>

15th-17th Red Ridge Residential - year 6 19th End of Term



George (Y6)

Selina (YR)

Bethany (Y2)

Darcy B (YR)

Attendance:

Attendance this week is 94.5%

If your child is well enough to attend school, please send them as it is vital they attend school as regularly as possible. If your child has been off school with a sickness bug, they only need to be 48 hours clear before they return. Absences must be reported daily either via message through the MCAS app, emailing gunwin@st-peters.hereford.sch.uk or calling the school on 01885 483237.

Highest Class attendance this week goes to:

YEAR 3

Tip Top Friday!

every Friday next week, we No tip top Friday next week, we have an ice cream sale during the school day instead, see



I scream you scream we all scream for ICE CREAM!

On the last day of term Friday 24th May, Mrs Smith and the year 2 children will be selling ice cream at break/lunch time to raise funds for school.

Please bring in £1

Note: this is a separate sale to the Tip Top Friday after school.



d

After School Clubs:

CLUBS HAVE NOW FINISHED FOR SUMMER TERM 1.
A NEW LIST WILL BE AVAILABLE SHORTLY.